
 

 

Mamy Raoul RAVELOMANANA 

President 

University of Antananarivo, Madagascar 

17 February 2025 

Dear Professor Dr. Mamy Raoul RAVELOMANANA, 

We are delighted to inform you that the membership application of your esteemed 

organization to ANSO was recently endorsed during the 9th ANSO Governing Board 

(GB) Meeting held on December 11, 2024. Please accept our warmest congratulations 

on this achievement! 

In accordance with the ANSO Statutes, the final decision on membership will be 

formalized during the General Assembly (GA). The Secretariat will keep you informed 

as we progress toward this final step. While awaiting the convening of the next GA 

(tentatively scheduled for the end of 2025), we warmly invite you to participate in some 

of ANSO’s upcoming programs and activities. Detailed information will be shared via 

email, the ANSO website, and our social media platforms. Together, we can contribute 

to the high-quality and sustainable development of our world. 

Should you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to 

reach out. We greatly look forward to your active involvement and engagement in 

ANSO activities. 

Kind regards, 

ANSO Secretariat 


